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As a active member of the triyega community (student and teacher), I have recently learned about the Camden 
Council's plans regarding the premises of Wyoga. 

would like you to know that Triyoga is an integral part of the Primrose Hill community and has been an active 
contributor to and service provider for the area over the last 13 years This institution has created a welcoming, 
accepting atmosphere and sense of community for which many people from the area and beyond enjoy and are 
happy to pay a fee for service in keeping this part of the community running As you know, London residents, 
tourists, and many others come to Primrose Hill because it offers a sense of peace and beauty - this includes its 
shops, yoga studios and restaurants. 

The triyoga site is within the Primrose Hill Conservation Area and the change of use and 
the proposed physical alterations are out of keeping with the character and appearance of 
the Conservation Area. Leader House and the other units are still suitable for continued 
business use and should continue to be protected as such as indicated by policy Dpi 3. 

I hope this Council will seriously consider adopting a inmorehens've coon,  h ts the dc.velnnment nt 
all land and buildinos at 6 Erskine Road indudino trivoQa so that the trade-offs and impacts can be 
fully understood and assessed. 
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